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5 May 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you will know at the Academy we believe student leadership is extremely important, this helps 

students to develop and demonstrate the ASPIRE competencies through leadership opportunities. 

Our prefects, known as Bourne Leaders continue to be a vital part of the Student Leadership at the 

Academy, below are some of the important responsibilities Bourne leaders will be expected to 

complete: 

•             Supporting with PTC events  

•             Attendance to other Academy events when needed   

•             Active role in charity events  

•             Support transition of new year 7 students  

•             Be an exceptional role model to other students  

 

Please find attached the Bourne Leader application which is open to any year 10 student, I would ask 

that you fill out the application and email to me before 1st 

June  tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com 

I look forward to receiving and reading your application. 

 

Tom Peacock  

Head of Year 11  
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